
Meeting about creating crime
free housing areas
Douglas  County  Sheriff’s  Office  is  hosting  a  one-hour
introductory presentation about the Crime Free Multi-Housing
Program on April 24 at 1pm.

This free training is being offered to all local California
and Nevada multi-family housing,

manufactured housing, vacation rental owners, managers, and
property management companies.

The meeting is at 1625 8th St., Minden.

For more information, call (775) 782.9935.
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